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Grace College and Seminary cares about the health and safety of our students. The Office of 
Civil Rights makes it clear that sexual violence and harassment are civil rights offenses subject 
to the same kind of accountability, and support as with other protected categories such as race, 
disability, and national origin.  
 
If you or someone you know at Grace has experienced any type of harassment, please contact 
the Title IX Coordinator, Carrie Yocum (574-372-5100 x6491, yocumca@grace.edu, McClain 
102). You can find additional resources about Grace's counseling services here and Grace’s Title 
IX Office here.   
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